
Training presented by the Portland State Systems of Care Institute and the Idaho Department of 
Health and Welfare’s Division of Behavioral Health.

FREE TRAINING          
Person-Centered Crisis and 

Safety Planning
  Three Virtual Training dates available:
1. Tuesday, January 25, 2 - 3 p.m. Register Now!
2. Friday, February 4, 1 - 2 p.m. Register Now!
3. Friday, February 18, 2 - 3 p.m. Register Now!

FREE CEU AVAILABLE

You Will Learn:

In This Training

• How to talk with youth and families about crisis and safety issues in a               
strengths-based way

• What the crisis cycle is and how to use it in the planning process with youth, 
families, and teams 

• How to build a team to support the youth and family in the crisis & safety  
planning process 

• How to develop an individualized crisis & safety plan that includes proactive and 
reactive strategies 

• When to revisit and update the crisis & safety plan with the youth, family, and 
team 

              If you have questions about the training, please contact Michelle Schildhauer.

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/effective-crisis-and-safety-planning-for-providers-tickets-231032964817
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/effective-crisis-and-safety-planning-for-providers-tickets-231106625137
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/effective-crisis-and-safety-planning-for-providers-tickets-231112011247
mailto:michelle.schildhauer@dhw.idaho.gov

